
 
 

VILLAGE OF ROYAL PALM BEACH  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INPUT 

 

Crestwood North Park  

 

The Village of Royal Palm Beach will conduct a public meeting to discuss capital improvements 

for the Crestwood North Park.  The sole purpose of this meeting will be to discuss a $400,000 

grant application for the Land and Water Conservation Grant Program to help finance 

improvements at the park.  The meeting will be conducted at the following date, time and 

location: 

Day:  Tuesday 

Date:  January 21, 2020 

Time:  6:30pm 

Location:  Recreation Center 


